
All staff and students will wear both masks and face shields. Fieldstone provides the first face
shield to all students.
Sanitizing stations have been installed in front of each classroom and additional sanitizing
stations have been installed in the cafeteria.
Microwaves will be monitored by a staff member and regularly wiped down between uses.
Students will be asked to bring their own hand sanitizer to use before entering each class. 
Desks and chairs will be wiped down before the end of each period.
All textbooks and resources will stay at the school or digital resources will be used.
Physical distancing will be enforced throughout the campus (hallways, cafeteria, and
classrooms).
Chairs and desks will be arranged to support physical distancing. 
All shared spaces (washrooms, cafeteria etc.) will have specific regulations (reduced capacities
and  increased cleaning frequency) in place to minimize student contact and prevent the
spread of germs.
The Fieldstone Library will be closed until further notice.
The playground structures will be closed until further notice.
To reduce traffic at our entrances, we are designating grade groups to enter/exit at specific
doors, thus dispersing traffic to three different entrances.

Health and Safety Protocol for the 2020-2021 School Year
We will take the utmost care in providing our community with a healthy environment. Our new
routines include:

FIELDSTONE IS A WELCOMING AND SAFE
ENVIRONMENT
Understandably, school health and safety protocol is a central
concern for students and families at this time. Fieldstone has
taken the utmost care in ensuring that our school is a safe and
clean environment for teaching and learning.

STUDY AT FIELDSTONE - FROM ANYWHERE


